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Guidelines associated with risk assessments 
 
Humberside Scout Council (the County) is, through the Executive Committee 
and all levels of management, committed to ensure, so far as is reasonably 
practical, that risk assessments are undertaken for all activities at Raywell 
Park or provided by Humberside Scout Council. 
 
Whilst every effort has been made to ensure the accuracy of these risk 
assessments, it should be noted that: 
 

• These risk assessments were undertaken on the date shown on each 
record; 

 

• These risk assessments provide a ‘snap-shot’ view of the situation at 
the date given; 

 

• Risk assessments are reviewed bi-annually by Humberside Scout 
Council; 

 

• Humberside Scout Council encourage all users to conduct their own 
risk assessments prior to use of the site facilities to ensure that no 
further hazards or risks are evident at that time; 

 

• Users are encouraged to inform the County Office of any anomalies 
found with any risk assessments. 

 
This policy will be monitored to ensure it is effective and will be regularly 
reviewed and revised as necessary. 


